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November 15, 2022

ORDERED:

C22-313

MEMBERS
AKRITI BHAMBI
ALFRED B. FANTINI
JOSE LUIS ROJAS
DAVID J. WEINSTEIN
AYESHA M. WILSON

WHEREAS: Transgender Awareness Week occurs November 13 — 19, to help raise the visibility of
transgender people and raise awareness about the issues members of the community face; and

WHEREAS: November 20th is Transgender Day of Remembrance, a day to commemorate all transgender

people lost to violence; and

WHEREAS: Discriminatory laws are being set to restrict the freedoms of trans and nonbinary students around

the nation; and

WHEREAS: All transgender students at Cambridge Public Schools should feel safe, welcomed, and valued,

and therefore be it

RESOLVED: That the Cambridge Public Schools goes on record recognizing Transgender Awareness Week.

A true copy:
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Attest:
Ariel B. Kennebrew
Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee

c:  Mayor Siddiqui
Member Wilson
Vice Chair Rachel
Superintendent
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